Development Clerk

From: Zeitvogel, Leonard <lIzeitvogel@paychex.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 10:54 AM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org; Ellie Zeitvogel
Subject: Letter of Support - 5122 Overlook Ln.

To whom it may concern,

We wanted to send a quick note to express our support of Bruce & Shannon’s request to obtain a special event permit in order for him to show off his seasonal
decorations. Bruce and Shannon go well out of their way to provide our neighborhood with something nice to look at throughout all of the holidays. Bruce has
all of his lights turned off at a respectable time of the evening. His property is very well maintained and decorated in a fashion that allows for viewers to safely
walk around and enjoy what he has put on display. This includes lighted pathways, and specific areas that are roped off to ensure viewers stay on the proper
viewing path. Bruce and Shannon have brought a much needed sense of cheer to the entire neighborhood. Especially for the children who all thoroughly enjoy
and look forward to his decorations all year long. It would be a real shame to take this special attraction away all of the people who sincerely enjoy it.

Thank you,

Lenny & Ellie Zeitvogel
585-752-2526
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